
                         

 

Rocky Point PTA Staff Appreciation Award  
Touch a staff member’s heart and have your child share their 

appreciation for a staff member who works in their school! Please have 

your child write a 1 paragraph essay entitled: “What my (fill in person’s 

title, i.e., teacher, lunch monitor, etc.) means to me”. This essay can be 

about your child’s current or previous teacher, teacher’s aide, lunch 

monitor or any other staff member in the school setting that has made a 

special impression on your child!  Please put your child’s name, contact 

information and staff member’s name on the essay and enclose it in an 

envelope marked “ATTN PTA President”  

  

If your child’s essay is chosen, they will be invited to read it at a PTA 

meeting honoring that staff member. An essay will be chosen and a staff 

member will be honored at each PTA meeting.  

  

The staff member will be presented with a plaque and your child will 

receive a certificate of award at the meetings.  

 

Deadlines are: October 4th, February 28th and May 8th  

  

Thank you for your support,  

The Rocky Point PTA  

*Printed and distributed by Rocky Point PTA* 
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